
4th  -  6th
NOVEMBER

Account Name:

Account Number:
Bank Name:
Bank Name:
Account type:
Ifsc:

LAST DATE FOR REGISTRATION:
2024

THE PAYMENT HAS TO BE MADE TO:

For any Communication, Please contact

State Bank of India
Chandmari 

Current Account

36287965363

"DATA ANALYTICS ON
R PROGRAMMING
LANGUAGE ALONG
WITH ARTIFICIAL
INTELLIGENCE"

The Department of Management &
Placement and Counseling cell
North-Eastern Hill University
tura campus, meghalaya (india) 

THE WORKSHOP WILL
COVER THE FOLLOWING

NOTIONS:
 

Presents

ONLY 30 PARTICIPANTS
WILL BE ACCOMMODATED. 

CLICK HERE 

WHO CAN PARTICIPATE? 

SBIN0007332

NEHU Placement and Counseling Cell

TO REGISTER 
PROF. ABHIGYAN BHATTACHARJEE

Head, Department of Management,
North-Eastern Hill University

Tura Campus Meghalaya (India)
Email: workshop.mgttura@gmail.com

Cell: 7099005955

KEY FEATURES OF THE
WORKSHOP

INSTRUCTIONS
PG Students, Research Scholars
(MPhil/PhD/Post Doctorals) and

Faculty Members.

REGISTRATION FEE : ₹ 1000
Registration fees includes participation

certificate. 

The workshop will give
participants an overview of the
basics of R and RStudio. 
R is a simple programming
environment that enables the
effective handling of data,
while providing excellent
graphical support.
RStudio is a tool that provides a
user-friendly environment for
working with R.

Researchers who are in an
advanced stage of their
research can bring their own
data set (as per their
requirements) and learn the
hands-on analyses through
practice sessions.
Researchers who are freshers
can understand about the
environment for working with R

20TH
OCTOBER

2024

VENUE :
Conference Hall, Department of

Management, NEHU, Tura Campus. 

https://forms.gle/f6djCd9yTsWFrprR9
https://forms.gle/f6djCd9yTsWFrprR9
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScj_Dt1Y6lJChdBu91FShsTmOzgFD5CkDVGXbvrfVJlyIX41A/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScj_Dt1Y6lJChdBu91FShsTmOzgFD5CkDVGXbvrfVJlyIX41A/viewform?usp=sf_link

